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Sarasota County 

April 24, 2018 

Kathleen J. Weeden, PE, CFM, LEED AP 
City Engineer 
401 W. Venice Avenue 
Venice, FL 34285 

Subject: Venice Cultural Campus, Nokomis Road Entrance 
(William H. Jervey, Jr., Venice Public Library Project) 

Ms. Weeden: 
The County is in receipt of the request from the City to retain the southern Cultural Campus 
Center entrance drive which is currently scheduled for removal as part of the WHJJ, Venice 
Public Library construction project. While the removal of the drive was included in the permit, 
the County recognizes this is the City's prerogative as owner of the site, and will coordinate with 
City staff to accommodate this minor modification. No re-design or engineering is anticipated to 
be necessary to adjust the Contract Documents. The County will support the City with any 
minor drawing revisions necessary for permitting. 

Sincerely, 

. ~~ 
Kim Humphr~D~ GGP IPMP I CGC #1525810 
Project Manager - Capital Projects 
Sarasota County Public Works 

cc: Mark Cunningham I Sarabeth Kalajian I Spencer Anderson I Brad Gaubatz 
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